
 

Umesh Chandra <umsharma01@gmail.com> 
 

Mar 31 (1 day 
ago)

to Jawhar, V 
 

 

Respected Sir, 
 

We have been mentioning this problem of funds Crisis in Stations falling 
Under DMC Burdwan and DMC Bhagalpur. These are around 30 stations 
which are facing this acute funds shortage in Salary and Other Heads related 
to payment of Employees. Burdwan is having Pendancy of Rs. 44 Lacs and 
Bhagalpur around 30 Lakhs. 
 

The issue was discussed with Sh. Chobey in the Month of Feb and he 
assured that Funds will be disbursed since he is not having any shortage of 
funds but despite reapeated requests and followup the funds could not be 
disbursed till today and today is last day of this Financial Year.  
 

I most humbly request you to issue instructions to get the funds disbursed to 
avert any crisis. 
 

Thanks and regards 
 
 
Umesh C Sharma, 
President, A.R.T.E.E. 
+919871765714 
www.arteeindia.org 
Unity is Strength 

 
Jawhar Sircar 
 5:05 PM (20 hours 

ago)

to Chairman, Bimal, JS, MNK, Prerna, VK, me 
 

 

Dear Shri Chandra, 

I have mentioned repeatedly to you and to your colleagues that Ministry 
has not returned Rs 282 crores that we had to spend to fill-in gap for 
salaries.  Otherwise you would not have received salaries in the last two 
years.  To add to this, Ministry and Department of Expenditure have cut 



our budget again this year and we have run short of Rs 146 crores ( which 
may go up),  which again we have just paid from our own revenue funds 
which are meant for content and payment of casuals, operational expenses 
like electricity bills, etc. 

Please try to understand: PB is moving from one crisis to another and there 
is a limit to how far we can go  before we go bankrupt. 

I am marking a copy of this to Chairman, Secretary, AS and PS to MoS to 
draw their personal attention to the on-going crisis. 
  
 

 
Umesh Chandra <umsharma01@gmail.com> 
 

5:18 PM (20 hours 
ago)

to Jawhar, Chairman, Bimal, JS, MNK, Prerna, VK 
 

 

Respected Sir, 
 
The issue was discussed with you on Friday the 27th Mar in presence of Hon'ble MP Sh. Deu Singh Chauhan, 
who also assured to take up the issue with Hon'ble MOS(MIB). 
 
We too share your concern and we shall also make efforts at the level of Ministry. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
-- 
 
 


